
 
 
 

 
 

BPW Brampton Caledon   

333 Gooseberry Street 

Orangeville, ON L9W 5B9  

 
 
Dear Linda, 
 
We’ve recently received your thoughtful donation and are grateful for your support. Thank you for 

thinking of CCS during these very challenging times. 

The gift you have given makes a significant impact on the work we do and is consistently 
changing lives for the better! On behalf of the Caledon children, youth, adults, seniors and entire 
families whose days are better because of the programs and services they participate in 
throughout the year, thank you for your generosity. It is important that you know your kindness 
is making a positive difference in these people’s lives throughout the entire year.  
  
 
With sincerest thanks, 

 
Geraldine Aguiar 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

BPW Brampton Caledon   

333 Gooseberry Street 

Orangeville, ON L9W 5B9  

 
Caledon Community Services 
Royal Courtyards, Upper Level 
Bolton, Ontario L7E 1E8 
Canada 

 
Charitable Registration #: 12956 9182 

RR0001 

Website: www.ccs4u.org  

CRA Website: www.canada.ca/charities-giving 

 

 

 

 
 
 

OFFICIAL RECEIPT FOR INCOME TAX 
PURPOSES 

 
Year of Donation: 2024 

Receipt #: DP6552 

Date Issued: 09/18/2024 

Gift Amount: $ 1,000.00 

Gift Date: 09/17/2024 

 

Location Issued: Bolton 

 
Authorized Signature 
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